6 BUS SHELTER BINS (AN63-2007)

Following the completion of the installation of new bus shelters throughout the City, the Waste
Management Department is seeking approval to purchase new litter bins for installation at bus shelters
and stops throughout the city.

The total cost for purchasing 170 free standing and 25 pole mounted bins from our current supplier,
Glasdon UK, is £29,227.

Finance is available from the Department’s Capital Budget for 2006/7.

The Committee is asked to approve accordingly.
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